Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Ralston, Ed C.: <Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 10:25 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Dennis Dettloff (Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com)
Subject: RE: BP #11117 - 7210 Bancroft, Oakland, CA- ACEH Fuel Leak Case # RO356
Keith —

We will still continue to be the RP and Antea Group will continue to manage the activities per our agreement with
them. Thanks. Ed

Ed Ralston - Program Manager
Remediation Management

Phillips 66

76 Broadway

Sacramento, CA 95818

916-558-7633

916-257-3141 cell

THINK SAFETY, ACT SAFELY!

PLEASE NOTE NEW EMAIL ADDRESS: ed.c.ralston@p66.com

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 3:51 PM

To: Ralston, Ed C.:

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: [EXTERNAL]BP #11117 - 7210 Bancroft, Oakland, CA- ACEH Fuel Leak Case # RO356

Dear Mr. Ralston,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) understands Platinum Energy was the station operator at the subject fuel
leak case, and they lost their lease. Current plans are to demolish the station and remove the fuel dispensing system
from the site. ACEH is seeking clarification of who will be the primary responsible party for the post-station remedial
actions and what persons should be kept in the loop as post-station activities proceed.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:



http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




